FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Please confirm how many change of use applications you received to move from ‘Class E - Commercial, Business and Service’ to a ‘Class C3(a) – Dwellinghouse’

	
	2021 
	2022
	2023
	2024 (1st Jan to 30th June)

	Number of change of use applications to move from class E to class C3(a)
	
	
	
	

	Number of those applications that were approved
	
	
	
	


This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain. 

The information can be found via the following link using the advanced search function: Find and comment on planning applications (leicester.gov.uk)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
